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November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

We are supporting the ‘Save the Children’ campaign again this year and we are asking that all students 
wear a ‘Christmas Jumper’ on Thursday 7th December while donating £1 to wear one. However, 
please don’t feel that a Christmas jumper needs to be purchased for this occasion if your child doesn’t 
have one. We would like students to customise T-Shirts or jumpers to make them Christmassy and 
sparkly, and cut down on unnecessary costs. These jumpers will replace shirts, ties and blazers on this 
day. 
 
There will also be a ‘Film Night’ for Lower School students on the same day at 3pm. Students can 
purchase a ticket costing £3.00 which includes a Christmas biscuit and hot chocolate with 
marshmallows before the film. Three films are being shown on that evening in three different venues; 
Elf, The Grinch and Home Alone 2. Students can buy a ticket for the film of their choice from the Maths 
and Science LRC. Students will be ready to leave the building by 5pm and need to make their way 
straight home. All money made on this evening will be going towards the charity.   
 
Please do not hesitate to call should you require any further information.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

J PARKER (MS) 
ASSISTANT HEADTEACHER 
HEAD OF LOWER SCHOOL 

 


